
Treasure Hunt:  
Find the Clues & Discover the Mystery Location 
 
Three grade five students, Angelo, Kenneth and Tess, are 
setting up a Treasure Hunt in Laz’s Lane, Koornang Road, 
Carnegie on the 25th & 26th of September, 2021.  We know 
that there are a lot of bored children around that can’t do 
anything because of the covid pandemic. We want to cheer up 
the local children by creating this treasure hunt. Find the clues 
and claim the reward! 
 
To join in the Treasure Hunt you will find 6 boxes with clues to 
find artworks in Laz’s Lane.  At each point you can collect a 
puzzle piece of a picture of a mystery place. When you have 
collected them all, it will reveal a place in the local area.  
 
I asked Tess why she liked the idea of a Treasure Hunt, and 
why Laz’s Lane was chosen, and she said, “I like it because it 
makes me feel like I’m doing something good for the 
community, and we chose Laz’s Lane because it is decorative, 
it’s a place that shows community and it’s safe and car free. 
Everybody can submit artwork to it, no matter your age, gender 
or how good you are.”  
 
We look forward to seeing you there at Laz’s Lane on the 25th 
of September. 
 
Angelo H 
 


